
From: On Behalf Of Rosemary Barbera and Mark Gryn 
Sent: April 7, 2021 8:56 PM 
To: Gary McNamara <gmcnamara@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: Trail Extension 

I am writing in support of extending the Riverside Dr trail from Lakewood park to 
Ganatchio Trail.  We are Tecumseh residents ( Essex Rd) and feel that this would be a 
valuable addition to our area.  The existing sidewalks are small and have many cracks 
and potholes that make them difficult to run / walk on.  The small size makes them not 
suitable for biking. 

We support adding a wide new trail with a smooth surface on either side of Riverside Dr 
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